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Friday Bulletin                  
 

 
 Friday 7th July 2017 

Dear Parents,  
 
Bikeability  
A reminder to Parents of Year 4, 5 and 6, Bikeability starts next week. If you haven’t 
already done so, please can you fill in the bikeability consent form. Please see below 
dates and times:   

 Year 4 – Monday 10th July – AM  

 Year 5 & 6 – Monday 10th July – AM & PM 
                                Tuesday 11th July – AM 
                                Wednesday 12th July - AM 
 
 
Sports day 
Thank you to all the parents and family members who came down to support the pupils at 
sports day on Wednesday. We were very lucky with the weather and all the pupils did a 
fantastic job of earning points for their house teams. Well done to Dent who just edged 
ahead in the last few events. A selection of pictures were posted on our Facebook page 
yesterday.  
 
 
Community lunch 
We are looking forward to our community lunch on Wednesday to celebrate the fantastic 
achievements of our year 6 leavers. Lunch will be served at 12pm, followed by a short 
service for the leavers then a celebration of recorder music led by Carolyn, then family 
Bingo with tickets at £1 per strip.   
 
 
Lacrosse  
Michael Orme has visited school today to give the children a taster session in Lacrosse. In 
September he will be running an after school club teaching lacrosse so today’s session 
was a great chance for the pupils to give it a go.  
 
 
Sponsored walk 
Could any remaining sponsor monies be handed in this week, so we can announce the 
total figure in next week’s bulletin. So far it looks like we have raised over £1000 which is a 
fantastic effort!  
 



 

 

 

                  

 

 
Sainsbury’s vouchers 
Thank you to all parents and community members who brought in Sainsbury’s vouchers. 
Overall we collected just over 3000 voucher’s which is nearly double the amount we had 
last year. These will go towards getting some new cooking and sports equipment, items 
which we will look forward to storing in our new PE shed.  
 
PE Shed developments 
Parents are asked to note that builders will attend the school next week with heavy 
machinery. A new storage shed will be erected on the site of the old septic tank and the 
old facility will be removed. A number of improvements to this end of the playground will 
also be made: more details to follow.   
 
 

Message from Nursery 
The children enjoyed joining with the schools for sports day. Watching the older 
children do their games and having their own races, even our youngest children 
took part.  
On Wednesday we are visiting the Aquarium in Maryport as part of our sea topic. 
Many thanks to Sharon & Jillian for organising the Bingo at Orton tonight. We would 
also like to thank everyone for the terrific response to Bags2school. 
 
Reminder from Sarah Rogers 
Open Gardens – Sunday 16th July  
The children have now transformed their containers into gardens, by filling them 
with compost and adding the plants of their choice. You will probably have noticed 
them outside of school. Whilst we wait for the sun and rain to make the plants grow 
and fill the containers, the next step is to add the ‘finishing touches’ which we plan 
to do on 11th July. Can I therefore remind children that if they plan to add paths, 
rocks, figurines, farm animals, tractors, even washing lines that they bring what 
they need in to school by that date. 
Can I also urge families, to come along and support the Open Gardens as there will 
be a picture quiz for the children to complete as they look around the gardens. 
Every completed correct entry will go into a draw, the winner of which will get tickets 
to go to Lowther Castle and the newly extended Lost Castle playground.  

 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 



 

 

 

                  

 

Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
  
Monday 10th – 12th July  Bikeability Y4/5/6 
Wednesday 12th July  Community lunch and Thanksgiving Service  
Monday 17th July   Prize Day  
Thursday 20th July    School finishes 2pm 
Monday 4th September   School starts  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                  

 

 
Slips 

 
Community Lunch 
 
I would like …………………………. places for the community lunch. I enclose                            
£……….. (£5 per head) to cover the cost of the meal. 
 
Signed ………………………………………. 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................ 
 
 
 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 10th July 2017 
 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday Cooking Club      Thursday Film Club  
 
Tuesday Outdoor games         Friday Bike Club    
 
Construction Club         
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 
 
                                      
 
Bike Club permission slip 
 
I give permission for my child / ren …………………………….. at bike club to go out on a 
supervised local bike ride. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………… 


